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                                      Wednesday 9th September 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It is so lovely to see the children back, happy and settled. The school has felt so empty 

without all the year groups in.  

The national landscape is still ever changing as this virus continues to rise and this in turn 

has a huge impact on schools. As I am sure you are aware as of Monday 14th September the 

government have changed their stance and are limiting gathering inside and out to no more 

than 6. With the Banham poultry outbreak and other localised cases, Norfolk has 

experienced a spike. Therefore, it is important for us as a community to pull together (social 

distanced of course) and do or bit in order to try and avoid a local lockdown. 

It is therefore our intention to try and keep parents safe by asking them to wear face masks 

on drop offs and pick-ups as of tomorrow Thursday 10th September 2020. Also, to limit the 

number of adults on the playground only ONE member of the family is allowed on site to 

drop the children off and pick them up.  

The staggered starts and pick-ups are designed to stop any pinch points and large numbers 

of people gathering in one place. Please ensure that you stick as close to your time as 

possible for drop offs and pick-ups (see table below), class teachers will only open their 

doors at the allotted times and for siblings of older children.  While you are waiting for your 

child to come out please ensure that any siblings stay standing with their adult and do not 

run around on the playground or climb on the equipment. Again this is to ensure that 

everyone is safe and that we are not crossing bubbles.  

Start times: 

 

8.40am start  
Kestrels- enter through 
vehicle gate 
Bus arrives: Children classes 
via class doors.    

8.50am Start  
Skylarks– enter through 
vehicle gate and class door    

8.50 start  
Owls – enter through 
pedestrian gate and class 
door.  
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Finish times  

 

We really appreciate you helping us to ensure we are sticking to these guidelines and 

helping to keep everyone safe. If you have any questions or queries about any of the 

information above, please don’t hesitate to contact us.   

Best wishes, 

 

Mrs Godbold 

 

3.05pm Finish   
Owls – leave through owls 
class side door (right side of 
building) 

 3.15pm finish  
Kestrels- leave through class door.   
Bus children: Owls TA- take bus 
children out 
Skylarks-Mrs Delve takes out 
Kestrels – class teacher takes out 

3.05pm finish  
Skylarks- leave through 
class door (left side of 
building)   
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